
Northridge Local Schools 

Dear Northridge Third, Fourth and Fifth grade Families, March 16, 2023 

Beginning in April, students at NES will take the Ohio State exams mandated by the 
state of Ohio. Students will demonstrate their acquired skills and knowledge by 
answering computer-based, machine scorable questions. Results will measure what 
students were able to learn, retain, and apply throughout the course. Results will be 
available at the end of May and results will be communicated to families. 

More information on these tests, as well as other information can be found on the Ohio 
Department of Education's website testing page 
httos://oh-ost.portal.cambiumast.com/families.html 

Northridge Elementary School testing schedule: 

Test Name Dates Location/Time 

ELA Wednesday, April 10" - Part | Classrooms 
Thursday, April 11‘" - Part Il 9:45 -11:45 

Math Tuesday, April 16"- Part | Classrooms 
Wednesday, April 17" - Part II 9:45 - 11:15 

5" grade Science Tuesday, April 23" Part | Classrooms 
Wednesday, April 24" Part II 9:45 - 11:15 

If you have any questions related to this test administration, you may contact Mr. Tony 
Hiser, NES Building Administrator or Kim Harnett, District Testing Coordinator at 
kharnett@northridgeschools.org . Thank you for supporting your student and 
encouraging him or her to do his or her best during this test administration. 

Sincerely, 

. Tony Hiser 
Building Administrator 
Northridge Elementary School 
2011 Timber Lane 
Dayton, Ohio 45414 
(937)275-7469 Ext. 5145 
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